
ATC POLICY ON ADVERSE 

WEATHER/UNEXPECTED SCHOOL CLOSURE 

 

In the event of adverse weather that causes the closure of 

Abbeymead Primary School, the After 3 Club will not be able to open 

and run as normal. 

This is obviously dictated by the weather conditions and the fact the 

school premises will be closed.  

In the event of sudden adverse weather conditions during school or 

club hours, that are going to force the closure of the school and the 

ATC, we will notify all parents/carers as soon as we can. Parents will 

be required to collect their children as soon as they physically and 

practically can. 

To enable the ATC to function financially, to cover staff wages and 

business costs that are incurred throughout the year Fees will still 

be payable for the time that the ATC is closed.  


